FABIANS FLEXED THEIR GREEN FINGERS AT 2019’S FIRST TREE
PLANTING SESSION
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A team of about 30 students spent the morning on 20 March replanting 1,600 cuttings into
potting bags at the FABI nursery on the University of Pretoria’s experimental farm. The tree
planting was the first exercise for the year and the team had to get them in the soil before the
start of the winter season. Forestry members of the Tree Protection Co-operative Programme
(TPCP) supplied the Eucalyptus cuttings. They however support research by several research

programmes at FABI. The nursery area was also tidied up as part of the morning's work.



